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for membership of Kingswinford & District u3a 

Surname 

 

Forename(s) 

 

Title                   Known as 

 

Address and postcode 

 

 

 

 

Phone number 

 

Mobile 

 

Email address 

 

Do you share your address with another u3a 
member – such as husband, wife, partner?               
If so, please give their name: 

 

Have you been a member of Kingswinford & District 
u3a before?     If so when: 

 

Signature 

 

 

Date 

 

Completing your application 

Please fill-in the details we need on the left. We only 
ask for information to maintain our membership 
records and to keep in touch. 

You can then take your application to a new 
member meeting or post it to: 
Mike Jones, Treasurer, 16 Wistmans Close, Dudley, 
West Midlands, DY1 2UP – 
with your initial membership fee and a stamped 
addressed envelope for your membership card.  

Membership fees 

The annual membership fee is £15 a year. If you join 
between October and December the initial fee is 
reduced to £10.00. This payment covers your 
membership until 31st March the following year, so:  
– if you join in 2023 it covers until 31st March 24; or 
– if you join in 2024 it covers until 31st March 25. 

Ways to pay 

There are three ways to pay:  

Bank Transfer (BACS) to Kingswinford & District u3a 
Account No 70741868    Sort code 30-99-50 
Reference NEW plus your SURNAME. 

Cash at a new member meeting. 

Cheque made out to Kingswinford & District u3a 

Membership 

As a member, you can access a range of daytime 
activities, Monday to Friday. More information is 
available in our Newsletter and on our website.  

Keeping in touch 

We usually keep in touch: by email; on our 
Newsletter every two months; on the u3a Notice 
Board at the Community Centre; or our website. 

You also get the National u3a magazine – Third Age 
Matters – quarterly by post (one per household). 

If you do not want this, tick here:                

Data protection 

We keep your contact details safe and use them for 
u3a purposes only. More about our data protection 
policy is available on the website and Notice Board. 
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